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Georgian College to honour Canada’s Armed Forces personnel with new cenotaph

Construction is underway this summer on a $235,000 cenotaph at the Barrie Campus of Georgian College, to honour Canada’s Armed Forces personnel, past and present.
The Barrie Campus has been a gathering place for large Remembrance Day ceremonies for decades. Hundreds of military personnel, students and staff join in the services each year. These services maintain the same protocol as other community remembrances across the country.
“Georgian is proud of our long history of partnering with CFB Borden and the community, in hosting Remembrance Day ceremonies,” says Bob Kennedy, Vice President of Marketing and Student Services. “This cenotaph, located in the main turning circle on campus, will be a focal point of the college not only on Remembrance Day but year-round. It will be a continuous reminder of heroism and sacrifice, as well as a place for quiet contemplation.” 
The cenotaph project received $25,000 in funding from Veterans Affairs Canada through its Cenotaph/ Monument Restoration Program, the maximum grant allowed. Additionally, Georgian alumni members have donated $10,000 to the project and the Barrie Students’ Administrative Council has contributed $15,000.
Kennedy is encouraged by the positive response received to date from local organizations and businesses who have agreed to contribute, financially or otherwise, including the local chapter of the Royal Canadian Legion.  Members of the public are also encouraged to contribute by contacting Georgian’s Office of Development and Alumni Relations at 705-728-1968, ext. 1210.
The cenotaph will be unveiled October 6 at a special ceremony with dignitaries from the college, military personnel and the community. The Minister of Veterans Affairs has also been invited to participate. The cenotaph will be inaugurated for its first Remembrance Day ceremony on a particularly significant date, 11/11/11.
For more information, contact Sharon Burkhart, Manager of Corporate Communications, at 705-728-1968, ext. 1043 or sburkhart@georgianc.on.ca.
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